## Moss Bury Primary School and

Nursery

Webb Rise Stevenage Hertfordshire SG1 5PA

Tel: 01438 222 300 Fax: 01438 222 301

e-Mail:admin@mossbury.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Callum Newbury

25<sup>th</sup> September 2023

Dear Parents,

It is with great sadness that we share the news that Mrs Cote's son passed away last week. The whole of the staff are shocked by this sudden and tragic news and have been supporting Mrs Cote during this time. I am sure that you will join us in sending her family our best wishes.

Please can I ask that you are patient with us in terms of responding to queries from the office team. We will endeavour to get back to you as soon as possible.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr Newbury

